
Update Map-Thursday August 31, 2023 Ridge Creek Fire  

Fire personnel 

continue to 

strengthen 

indirect fire 

lines on the 

southeast 

portion of the 

fire along Roads 

437 and 1507. 

Masticators and 

graders 

continue work 

on the 385 

Road. 

Firefighters will continue to 

improve and mop up fire lines 

today as weather permits. 

Chipping operations continue 

along Bunco Road.   

To the southwest, firefighters and heavy equipment continue to work on the 206 Road, 

as well as snagging trees and chipping on the 625 Road. Backhaul of equipment such as 

pumps and hoses and suppression repair are underway. 


